
 

October 2023 

 

Parking  

 

Dear families,  

 

As we are sure you can appreciate, we have worked hard to maintain and nurture a positive relationship with the 
local community surrounding the school. We request that you support us with this by parking legally and courteously 
when dropping off or collecting your child from the Academy. 

 

We have been made aware that the Children’s Centre car park on Leopold Street is being used by families during 
drop off and collection from Dixons Trinity Chapeltown. The health and safety of our students and families travelling 
to and from school, as well as the safety of the wider community are of paramount importance. To continue our 
commitment to keeping everyone safe, we would like to remind you that the Children’s Centre car park must not be 
used during drop off or collection of students from the Academy.  

 

We have addressed this issue in school with students and reminded them of this expectation and that they must not 
walk through the Children’s Centre car park for their own safety. Please support us by reminding your child that they 
must not enter the Children’s Centre car park.  

 

Please also remain considerate and avoid blocking the gates to the car park as this causes an obstruction for families 
and staff at the Children’s Centre. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

                 
Emma Hickey   Angelique O’Garo 
Head of Secondary  Head of Primary 


